
RE: ZBA15-014 
1304 Horman Court 
 
 
Dear ZBA, 
 
We are writing this letter in support of the Katz family and Geoff 
Perkins’ application to alter the non-comforming structure at 1304 
Horman Court. We are supportive of their desire to put an addition on 
their new home. We reside at 1302 Horman Court. Please feel free to 
contact either my wife, Patty or I should you need any additional 
information.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Richard and Patty DeLoof 
 


